
 
 

   
 
 
 
Press Release                                                                        Solna, February 16, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Change in Scribona´s Board of Directors 
 
Peter Gyllenhammar has declared that he wishes to resign as Board member in Scribona 
AB. His wholly owned company, Förvaltnings AB Bronsstädet, acquired yesterday the 
majority in Swedtel, and he intend to engage himself in this company from this day forward. 
See separate press release from Swedtel. 
 
Förvaltnings AB Bronsstädet will be offered to propose a member to Scribona´s Nominating 
Committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information contact: 
Fredrik Berglund, President and CEO of Scribona, +46 (0)737-19 37 39 
 
Also visit: www.scribona.com 
  
 
Scribona, quoted on the OMX Nordic Exchange Small Cap list, is a leading provider of IT products in 
the Nordic market. The product range is divided into four areas: Personal Computers & Peripherals, 
Servers, Storage & Infrastructure, Enterprise & Client Software and Entertainment & Personal 
Communication. The products are distributed by IT resellers and retailers in Sweden, Denmark, Finland 
and Norway. 
 
 


